
NICK HAYE AND JDC MOTORSPORTS REUNITE IN STAR 
MAZDA CHAMPIONSHIP 

 
January 18, 2007 Lakeville, MN,----JDC MotorSports announced today the signing of 
19-year-old former F2000 driver, Nick Haye, to compete in the 2007 Star Mazda 
Championship.  Just named as one of EFCN Top-10 Formula 2000 drivers, Haye is 
expected to be a top contender in the Star Mazda Series.  Haye impressed the team with 
his abilities in a recent one day test at Sebring International Raceway.  “It was really 
great to be back working with everybody at JDC.  The team and I have good chemistry 
and I can’t wait to get back in the car for more testing,” said Haye.   
 
“We are extremely happy to have Nick on board again for the 2007 Championship,” said 
team co-owner, John Church.  “Nick had a solid run at Sebring – his first day in the car 
and his first time at Sebring.  We are looking forward to the opportunity to get him some 
additional seat time prior to the season opener.”  Haye who ran with the JDC 
MotorSports team during the 2005 F2000 Cooper Series spent the 2006 season refining 
his skills in the F2000 Pacific Series.    
 
Haye, recounting his experience of the one-day Sebring test said, “I came up to speed 
quickly and used the first half of the day to get familiar with the car.  I spent the second 
half of the day working on improving my lap times and was really making progress by 
the end of the day.”   
 
JDC MotorSports will be testing additional drivers in February.  JDC MotorSports also 
competes in the F2000 Championship Series in an effort to continue to help develop 
young, up and coming drivers within their own team.  For additional information on 
remaining available seats for the 2007 season, please contact John Church at (952) 233-
3075 or email jdcmtrsprt@aol.com. 
 
For more information on the team, log onto www.jdcmotorsports.com 
For more information on Nick Haye, log onto www.nhrracing.com 
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